COUNTY NATIONAL BANK AND TRUST COMPANY

OF SANTA BARBARA

Santa Barbara, California October 4, 1946 6/10

Dear Mrs. Bliss:

I am returning herewith the sketches which Mrs. Kimball was good enough to let us have.

Both Mr. Van Rensselaer and I went over the plans for the director's house with the Architect and he is now incorporating the changes which have been suggested into a new floor plan.

The Architect will also make sketches of the exterior and we would like to submit these new sketches to you when they are completed.

I hope that you and Mr. Bliss will be able to come to Santa Barbara again next summer and that you will then be able to enjoy Santa Barbara without being as busy as you have been this time.

Sincerely yours

LOUIS LANCASTEI Vice President

LL:lf encl.

Mrs. Robert Woods Bliss El Mirasol Hotel Santa Barbara, California